










1. CALL TO ORDER

The Centre Township Board of Supervisors held their regular meeting on Monday,  January 6, 2020 at the township municipal building located on Cold Storage Road. Chairman Colin Reynolds moved to call the meeting to order at 7:00 pm, Also present were Supervisor Ricky Burkholder Jr., Vice Chairman Jeremy Lockridge, Secretary Diana McPherson

A list of all visitors is on file at the township office.

2.   Stand for Pledge of allegiance and a moment of silence

3.  APPROVAL OF MINUTES/ TREASURER REPORT

Upon a Reynolds/Lockridge motion, the board unanimously voted to approve the December 27, 2019 close out meeting minutes as provided to the board for their review. 

      Upon a Reynolds/Lockridge motion the board unanimously approves the treasurer’s
      report as presented to the board for review

4.  VISITORS

5.  ROAD REPORT
 Icey spots on road, used a little bit of cinders, especially north of Rt 34, Dix Hill hump on Rd, discussed with our PennDot rep Rick Levan, we should have enough liquid fuels to pave the whole thing
Salt contract for 2020 is out, Dale suggests we go with 80 ton this year as we still have some left over


6. SUBDIVISION AND LAND DEVELOPMENT- none

7. PUMPING SLIPS- 
Send out reminders to Holding Tank customers with a 15 day time frame to comply and let them know when they are to be turning pumping slips in.

       
8.  OLD BUSINESS


9.  NEW BUSINESS

        Upon a Burkholder/Lockridge motion the board unanimously approved letter of authorization for Suppes ford for Dale Lesher and/or Colin Reynolds to be signee for delivery of 2019 Ford F-550

The truck is to arrive on Thursday, January 9, and will be going to Hoover Brothers on the 10th to have the under carriage sprayed, then to get decals put on it.

Upon a Reynolds/Lockridge motion the board unanimously approved to pay PSATS membership invoice in the amount of $925.00

[bookmark: _GoBack]Mitch Robb from Fire Company suggests we get a contract together so that both the Fire Co. and Centre Township would agree upon such as tax rate.  Chairman Reynolds explained that we got a Silver membership instead of purchasing a brick, we thought it would be better to donate $1,000 per year for 5 years.

10.  BILLS

        Upon a Reynolds/Lockridge motion the board unanimously approved the bills as 
       presented to the board for their review

11.  ADJOURN

With all business resolved and upon a Reynolds/Burkholder motion the board unanimously voted to adjourn the meeting at 7:26PM. 


							
Respectfully submitted,


                                                                                                          Diana McPherson
									Secretary/Treasurer



